
The Beaverton School District recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups.  It is the policy of the Beaverton 
School District that there will be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups based on race, color, religion, 

 gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, national origin, marital status, age, veterans' status, 
 genetic information or disability in any educational programs, activities or employment. 

  
 
 
 

DISTRICT PROGRESS REPORTS 
 

 
For the Winter Board Work Session the Board will receive three progress 
reports for review and discussion: 
 

1. District Progress Report – Quality Staff (Sue Robertson) 
2. District Progress Report – Academic Achievement (Jon Bridges) 
3. District Progress Report – Information and Technology (Steve Langford & 

Maureen Callahan) 
 
These reports will be shared in a similar format as follows: 
 
Step 1:  Presentation of District data aligned to Board outcomes. 
 
Step 2:  Interpretation of the data by District staff.  Discussion by the School 
Board and staff on additional perspectives based on a review of the data. 
 
Step 3:  Sharing next steps by District staff.  The Board is encouraged to 
engage in this discussion and explore possible next steps for each of the topics. 
 
 
 
 
 

BOARD MEETING DATE 
February 3, 2014 


